
 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Notice 
 

 

To:  Interested Parties 
 

From: Tim Blair 
 

Date: September 20, 2024  
 

Subject: GARS Board Meeting 
 

 

 

The annual meeting of the Board of Trustees of the General Assembly Retirement System 

(GARS) is scheduled for Friday, October 25, 2024.  The meeting will convene at 1 p.m. in 

Room S200 of the Michael Bilandic Building, 160 North LaSalle Street, Chicago Illinois, 

with a videoconference location at the System’s Springfield Office, 2101 South Veterans 

Parkway, Springfield, Illinois. 

 

Public comments for the Board’s consideration may be emailed to tim.blair@srs.illinois.gov 

by no later than 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 24, 2024.  Comments will be provided to 

Board members before the meeting and will be read into the record.  The GARS Public 

Comment Policy may be viewed at https://srs.illinois.gov/GARS/Board_gars.htm 
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